
Upcoming Events

Principal’s Message
It is hard to believe that October is upon us! With that comes the change in weather. Please be sure 

to send your child to school with a sweatshirt or jacket as the weather gets cooler. We make every 

effort to have students outside during their recess as long as it is not raining. If you find that you are in 

need of a jacket for your child, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

October also brings the first round of state testing for our students. 3rd graders will be taking the ELA 

(English-Language Arts) portion of the Ohio State Tests on Tuesday, October 24 and Thursday, 

October 26. We will be testing in the mornings so please be sure your student arrives to school on 

time. Make every effort to avoid scheduling appointments during these times. As always, ensure that 

you child gets plenty of rest the night before and eats a healthy breakfast in the morning. 

Finally, our Fall Parties are scheduled for Friday, October 27th in the afternoon. Classroom teachers 

will be reaching out if they are in need of donations and/or volunteers. 

October 3- Domino’s Dough Night (Code: DN-6)

Vaccine Clinic

October 12- 4th Grade Field Trip (Ramseyer’s Farm)

October 13- No School

Professional Development Day

October 19- PTO Meeting @ 4:00

October 20- 2nd Grade Field Trip (Magic Theater)

October 24/26- 3rd Grade Ohio State Test

October 27- Leader Rally

Make a Difference Day

Fall Parties

Mr. Vizzo & Mrs. Tucker 
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Your voice matters! Please complete 

the Wooster City Schools Master 

Planning Survey. Your feedback will 

help us understand community 

needs and create a new WCS Master 

Plan. Access the survey at:

  https://tinyurl.com/3vk87yb9

Master Planning Survey

 | l

https://tinyurl.com/3vk87yb9
https://www.facebook.com/Edgewoodmiddleschool567


Leader in Me Update:

Cornerstone News:

Walkers: Students walking home are dismissed 

from Door 3. The preschool parking lot is 

closed during dismissal. Please do not park in 

this lot to pick up your child from the walker 

door.

Our theme this year is ‘You Matter’. Your child is 

receiving a t-shirt with this logo on it and is encouraged 

to wear it for our Leader Rallies. Our October Leader 

Rally is scheduled for Friday, October 27th. 

Leadership job applications are due on October 6th. 

Check with your child to see if they are interested in 

having a leadership job and remind them to turn in their 

application. We are looking forward to sharing with you 

our student leaders for October. 

PTO
Our PTO meets the 3rd Thursday of every month, at 4:00. We are currently planning 
for: Book Fair, Family Night, and Holiday Shop. If you are interested in helping in any 
way, please consider joining us on October 19th! THANK YOU for all of your support 
with the Dominos Fundraiser. We raised a total of $3,530!

Free & Reduced Lunch
Students and families who 

may qualify for free or 
reduced lunch need to 

have an updated 
application filled out for 
this school year. If you 

would like one sent home, 
please contact the office 
or your child’s teacher. 

You may also click on the 
link to fill out the 

application online:
https://www.payschoolscentral.com/

Dismissal Procedures Wooster Spirit Week 

101 W. Bowman, Wooster, OH 44691  |  (330) 988-1111

We will be celebrating Spirit Week the 
week of October 2-6th. We hope you 

can join us!
Monday- Dress like your Grandparents

Tuesday- Truckers & Tiaras (Hat Day)

Wednesday- Barbie vs. Ken

Thursday- Dynamic Duos (Twin Day)

Friday- Pink Out!

Kailynn Arnholt- President, Leigha Boyles- Vice-President 
Jo Harper- Secretary, Cacee Payne- Treasurer

Thank You!
We would like to thank all of the stylists 

who spent their Monday morning with us. 

We had 55 students receive a free haircut 

the week of school pictures. We 

appreciate all that you do for our 

students!

https://www.payschoolscentral.com/



